
Monitoring Group Consultation 

“strengthening the Governance and Oversight of the 
international Audit-Related standard setting Boards in the 

Public interest” 

 

Dear all 

Regarding this subject, Ordre des Experts -Comptables of 
Morocco would like to inform you to refer to FCM consolidated 
common position. 

Thank you and best regards 

  
                                          Naima Nasr 

Déléguée Générale 

Chief Executive Officer 
Conseil National de l'Ordre des Experts Comptables 

www.oecmaroc.com 
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